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PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE
Dear EVHS Community,

Don’t Be Tardy to the Party

As we roll through the Spring 2022 semester 
something that we have wanted for a long time 
seems to be back…and that is the normalcy of 
our school routines.  After years of disruptions 
the ability to have weeks and months of 
“normal” school has been alleviating.

It actually feels good to put out there something that we want to 
address that is part of our normal operations.  We regularly have 
one quarter of our student population show up late to the first 
period (which is 250 students).  This pattern was happening well 
before COVID and lateness seems to be ingrained in the pace of 
life living in the mountains.  As an administrator I have some 
strong professional feelings about timeliness.  However, I know 
that not all of my own values or personal expectations make good 
policies.  So after more than a decade of trying to reinforce the 
importance of being to school and class on time as important, 
maybe it is me that needs to change and adapt to the cultural 
norms.

We have created a survey and are asking all students, parents, 
and staff to give us feedback on their perspectives of tardies and 
timeliness.  There are many things we could change from our 
schedule to consequences but want to make sure it matches with 
the expectations of the community. 

CLICK HERE to access the survey.  We look forward to getting 
everyone’s feedback.
CLICK HERE if you need a Spanish translation version of the 
survey.
CLICK HERE if you want to watch a video explanation by the 
principal.  You can listen to our school perspective and why getting 
feedback is important to us.

Counselor's
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Suzy Skinner - Registrar
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We still have a few yearbooks for the 2021-
2022 school year available for
purchase! Yearbooks can be purchased online
at Jostens.com, and search for our school
name and city under the “FIND MY SCHOOL
STORE” search bar. If you have any
questions, please reach out to the yearbook
adviser at joy.hamilton@eagleschools.net, or
contact Jostens Customer Service at 1-877-

767-5217. 

Check out our
new web page

Free Physicals
for next year

Two Days - Two
Locations

Friday, May 20  3:30 pm - 6:30
pm 
Battle Mountain High
School (Athletic wing)     

Friday May, 27  3:30 - 6:30 pm
Eagle Valley High
School (Health Science Bldg)

 Junior and
Senior Prom
 is Saturday, April 30th at the Hythe
Resort in Lionshead Village in Vail,
CO.  The dance is from 8:00-11:00
PM.  We wanted to send out a few
reminders about Prom 2022.  We are happy to note we do not have any Covid restrictions in place
and that we do not have a limit on the number of students who can attend the event.  

If an EVHS Junior or Senior plans on taking a date who is an underclassman, a student who attends
a different high school, or is a recent graduate, they will need to complete and submit a Dance Guest
Request Form.  Forms are located in the front office and are due Thursday, April 28th to Ms.
Wiens, (no exceptions).  Forms need to be fully completed, by both schools,  before they are
submitted to the front office.   

Prom tickets will go on sale Monday, April 25th and will be sold through Friday, April 29th.  We
will not sell tickets at the dance unless prior approval was granted by Administration or Mr.
Little.  Tickets will be sold outside the front office during A and B lunches, before school, and after
school.  Individual tickets cost $45.   Students will nominate royalty, and will place song requests,
when they purchase their ticket.  Voting for Prom King and Queen will take place at the dance. 
Drinks and dessert will be served at the dance.   

The Hythe will offer valet parking for $10 the night of the dance to attendees of the EVHS Prom. 
Students may also park at the Lionshead parking structure.  

If you have any questions, or if you need to schedule an alternative time to purchases a
ticket, please contact Mr. Little at douglas.little@eagleschools.net

Congratulations to Victoria Aragon! 

http://jostens.com/
mailto:joy.hamilton@eagleschools.net
https://evhs.eagleschools.net/
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1647874610/eagleschoolsnet/bklglxbsfxy01ke5oe4o/DanceGuestPass.pdf
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We are beyond pleased to announce that Victoria Aragon (Eagle
Valley High School) , the daughter of Armando Aragon and
Aracely Marioni, has been named a 2022 Boettcher Scholar, a
scholarship program that provides financial support to a Colorado
College/University along with leadership and networking
opportunities. Boettcher looks for the top students in Colorado.
Victoria has been a phenomenal leader/mentor/advocate/(the list
goes on) in this school/community and is extremely deserving of
this honor. 

 Since 1952, the Boettcher Foundation has awarded more than $100 million in undergraduate
scholarships to Colorado’s most dynamic young minds, doers, and difference-makers (Boettcher
Foundation, 2019). More than 1,500 students apply to be named one of 50 Boettcher Scholars
annually. Victoria was chosen as one of the prestigious Boettcher recipients due to her work with Tu
Guia, My Future Pathways, YouthPower365, a weighted GPA of 4.31, and an intensive interview
process. Should Victoria choose to attend an in-state college, she will receive an annual amount of
$20,00 per year from Boettcher for four years. Once again, Congratulations Victoria!

SPIRIT WEAR FOR EAGLE VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL

EVHS Spirit Wear
Any of the above items can be purchased through the school by visiting Audrey Aberle
(Bookkeeper) where you can make a purchase by cash or check.  You can also
purchase online and pickup if you have an account with www.myschoolbucks.com

                   linda.hatton@eagleschools.net

http://www.myschoolbucks.com/
http://www.facebook.com/www.facebook.com/evhsdevils
mailto:linda.hatton@eagleschools.net
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